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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act prohibits drug makers from taking actions that make it hard for a drug store to get
certain drugs on behalf of certain types of health care providers or deliver the drugs to the providers.
The Act also prohibits drug makers from taking actions that make it hard for drug stores to deliver
the drugs to the providers. (Flesch Readability Score: 63.5).

Prohibits drug manufacturers from interfering directly or indirectly with a pharmacy or drug outlet
acquiring 340B drugs for or delivering 340B drugs to certain health care providers.
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